
 

The College campus is closed except to authorized students, faculty, staff and vendors.  Signage at the 
edge of campus will remain unauthorized individuals (retirees, family members, members of the larger 
community, and visitors) that the College is closed during Phase 1 and 2.  

 

 

 

The College cross country trail is 
available to students and closed to 
the public.  See the map detailing 

the approved area of the TAM. 


